
Pyjama and Story Day

We are so excited about our pyjama day 
initiative this year. Children can come to 

school wearing pyjamas.


We will also inspire a love for books and 
stories on this day. We would appreciate 
a donation of an age appropriate book 

for our school library. 

Coffee will be on sale for parents before 
school and an opportunity to meet Mr 

Marsh.

28 
March 


